
Embassy of India, Tel Aviv 

 

Notice 

 

Holiday on April 14 (Thursday) due to Ambedkar Jayanti 

 

The Embassy of India, Tel Aviv will remain closed on THURSDAY, 14th 
April 2022 on the occasion of the birth anniversary of Dr. B.R. Ambedkar. 
However, emergency consular services will be rendered by the Embassy. 

 

 

Tel Aviv 
 
April 14, 2022 

 


